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Lid and Label Collections 

 

Turn in your Boxtop, Cream of Weber, 

Tyson, and Campbell’s labels! You may use 

the Boxtops submission form included in 

the newsletter or put in a plastic baggie 

with student name, grade, and teacher 

marked.  We will hold monthly drawings—

winners get Boxtop Spirit sticks! 

 

Sage Hills PTA 

We Need You to Make the Difference! 

Contact the PTA 
Email: 

sagehillspta@gmail.com  

Blog: 

sagehills.blogspot.com  

Facebook: Sage Hills 

Elementary PTA 

Our next PTA meeting  
will take place Monday, January 12th at 

12:30 in the library.  All parents and 
available teachers are welcome!  Also, our 
treasurer has moved away and we are in 
need of a new one- please let us know if 

you are interested. 

 Choir  
Our school choir will be 

performing at the Saratoga 
Springs City Tree Lighting 
on December 1st at 6:30 in 

Neptune Park.  Come 
support our choir and the 
city Youth Council, enjoy 
goodies and see Santa! 

      School Play Begins 
We are holding a parent meeting tomorrow, December 2nd at 

3:30.  We need all students in the play and their parents to 
attend.  We will go over play information, give CDs and scripts, 
and answer any questions.  There is a $10 participation fee for 

the play; please bring cash or check to the meeting. 

Rehearsals 
In December, the full cast will have their first practice on 
Dec. 3rd (A Cast) and 4th (B cast); additional practice for 
leads only on Dec. 17th (A Cast) and 19th (B Cast).  After 

Christmas break, regular practices will take place for Cast 
A on Mondays 2:30-4:00 and Wednesdays 3:30-5:00; Cast 
B on Mondays 3:30-5:00 and Thursdays 3:30-5:00.  Final 
practices and play performances are March 11-14th.  K-2 

cast practices will begin in January. 
Volunteers 

We love and need our volunteers!  Please email us if you 
can help with sets/props, costumes, hair and make-up, 
back-stage supervision, or the cast party.  Thank you!!! 

Community Involvement 
After careful consideration, we have decided to open the 
play to all children within the K-6th age range in the Sage 
Hills Elementary boundaries.  If you have children who 

would like to join the play, please come with them to 
parent meeting tomorrow.  Please note that play roles 

already assigned will not be changed. 

Polar        Express 
Join us in the school gym on 

December 8 at 6:00 for our annual 
Polar Express night!  We will have a 

Christmas choir concert and sing-
along, and author Sam Beeson will 
read his Christmas book.  Come in 
pajamas and bring a blanket to sit 

on.  We will have a giving tree with 
gift ideas for teachers.  We will also 

accept canned/boxed food and 
gently used stuffed animals for 

charity. 
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Thanks to our  
amazing staff and 

wonderful volunteers at 
Hogwarts and 

Reflections!  We could 
not do it without 

you! 

Thank you! 

mailto:sagehillspta@gmail.com

